
 

 

Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
           

         

 
Dear Parents,                                                                                  7th September 2020 

  

We are delighted that our external providers Taylor Shaw are now in the position to offer a hot 'snack' menu 

that is suitable for eating in classrooms whilst we continue to operate in year group 'bubbles'. The new options 

will be available from Monday 14th September and are as follows: 

 

Week 1 

MONDAY     Burger/ veggie burger wedges 

TUESDAY     Homemade Pizza & half jacket potato 

WEDNESDAY     McPoulton hot breaded chicken, lettuce and mayo wrap or 

                                                                        Veggie wrap 

THURSDAY                                                     Sandwich Picnic Bag 

FRIDAY                                                           Fish fingers & chips or Vegetable Sausage/Quorn Fajita 

 

All with homemade biscuit or cake/juice or water 

 

Week 2 

MONDAY                                                         Jacket potato (tuna or cheese or coleslaw) 

TUESDAY                                                        Hot dog / veggie dog & chips 

WEDNESDAY                                                  Lasagne or veggie lasagne with garlic bread 

THURSDAY                                                     Sandwich Picnic Bag 

FRIDAY                                                           Fish fingers & chips or Vegi Nuggets & chips 

All with homemade biscuit or cake/juice or water 

 

Week 3 

MONDAY                                                        Cheese or Ham or CheeseToastie, salad, tomato cucumber  

& carrot sticks 

TUESDAY                                                       Homemade Pasty with cheese & onion wedges 

WEDNESDAY                                                 Pizza & half jacket potato 

THURSDAY                                                    Sandwich Picnic Bag 

FRIDAY                                                          Fish Fingers & chips or Vegetable Enchilada 

All with homemade biscuit or cake/juice or water 

 

If your child has moved into year 3 the charge for a school meal is £2.30  Please inform the school office which 

day(s) your child requires a hot dinner by emailing parentreplies@poultonlancelyn.wirral.sch.uk.  If your child’s 

meal pattern from last term has changed, please inform the school office.   

 

Payments for school meals can be made via our on-line payment system ParentPay© and should be paid at the 

start of each week, in advance.  If you do not have log on details for ParentPay please contact the school office. 

 

If your child is in receipt of Free School Meals (FSM) please inform the school office.  If you think that your 

child may be eligible for FSM – please contact Wirral Borough Council for more information. 

www.wirral.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/funding-and-financial-support/free-school-meals-pupil-premium    

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Arnold 

Headteacher      

mailto:parentreplies@poultonlancelyn.wirral.sch.uk
http://www.wirral.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/funding-and-financial-support/free-school-meals-pupil-premium

